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GRI Professional

Certification Program

Ward Miller

has fulfilled the requirements prescribed by the Global Reporting Initiative and is officially
recognized as a

GRI Certified Sustainability
Professional

31 December 2024
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Paul Broekhof
Head of Education

This certification must be maintained by completing Continuing Education Units.
The expiry date can be verified by scanning the adjacent QR code.




